
Installation of Bipolar Ionization 

Air Purification Systems



Scope of Work

• The project will include Furnishing and installment of ionization units in 
all City facilities for air purification as a safety measure in protecting City 
employees and residents that may interact with staff.



Schedule

• 9/8/20: Council Consideration

• 9/9/20: Issue Purchase Order

• 9/10/20: Begin procurement and installation 

• 10/20/20: Project completion

• 10/30/20: Final date for processing CARES Act   
funded projects and purchases. 



Recommendation

Staff recommends approval of a purchase for installation of bipolar 
ionization air purification systems from The Brandt Companies, LLC 

in the amount of $95,546.00, utilizing BuyBoard purchasing 
cooperative and approved funds through the CARES Act, and 

authorizing the City Manager to execute same.


